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Automatically reenroll your child ​now​ for next year!  
 
AutoMAGIC reenrollment is available for currently enrolled students until September 24, 2021. 
Open Enrollment, during which anyone can apply, will start January 29, 2021. 
 
Why participate in AutoMAGIC reenrollment now? 

1. No increase in your ​2022-23 tuition​ from the posted current year (2021-22) tuition for the 
appropriate grade level to which your child is moving (e.g., if your child is in 1st grade this 
year, you will pay this year’s posted tuition for 2nd grade in 2022-23) 

2. Priority enrollment in the class 
3. Half off the $170 non-refundable registration fee (billed to your account in February, 2022) 

 
Please check all the boxes to participate: 
 
☐ I’d like to participate in AWS’s AutoMAGIC reenrollment. As always, I can change my mind by 

June 1, 2022 with no financial penalty. I know this form is due in the Office by​ 9/24/2021​. 
 

☐ ​I am aware the​ ½ price registration fee ($85 per child) ​will be charged to my TADS account  
     on my February 2022 monthly tuition bill. 
 
☐ ​I understand I still need to respond to the TADS registration email to update my registration, 

select my payment schedule and method. 
 

What happens if I don’t participate in AutoMAGIC reenrollment? 
You can still enroll your child beginning January 28, 2022, but … 

1. No guaranteed space in the class 
2. Full registration fee of $170 will be required 
3. Tuition increase will be in effect  

 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name Parent Signature Date 
 

Offer expires September 24, 2021 
*Reenrollment is contingent upon teacher discretion.  

The mission of Alabama Waldorf School is to cultivate healthy, confident, compassionate 
learners who excel academically, socially, and civically. 

 


